

Hello 4T students and families! I hope you are fully enjoying your summer and having a safe and relaxing break! I am looking forward to hearing all about it and meeting you very soon! In the meantime, please grab some supplies for the up and coming school year to make our classroom a successful and positive learning environment. Please see below:

- 1. 2 Dozen pencils, erasers, and a pencil box to keep them safe.
- 2. 2 Boxes of tissues for the class sniffles
- 4. 5 Folders
- 6. Expo markers (thin tipped)
- 7. **Healthy snacks** (apple, yogurt, cheese, water or 100% juice boxes) for strong bodies and minds
- 8. Sweatshirt/jacket; for our chilly room
- 9. 100 Index cards & 2 packs of Post-it notes
- 10. Highlighters
- 12. A good book to read
- 13. And a positive mindset...

Kindness and Care,

Mr. T.
Room #73
wtownson@ewingboe.org

